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Dear friends,

We send you greetings in the name of our lord Jesus Christ. Our recent news is that we have just completed a leaders’ training course in the Chaco Province of Nueva Pompeya. I arrived home at the weekend, and left the day after for Salta. 

Please pray for the following:

The Youth Camp in Ingeneiro Juarez starts on Tuesday 12 and ends on Saturday 16 July. We are expecting young people from Salta, some from Formosa and many from the local church in Ing. Juarez. 

We are also inviting non-Christian young people, friends of our church members, to make contact with them and share the Gospel. Please pray for them to understand and become interested in knowing more.
Our own youngsters are very enthusiastic about the camp, and we have invited a pastor from Salta and two speakers from the city of Rosario to share the teaching. Please pray for the good news to be taught clearly to all those attending.
The Celebration of the Centenary of the Anglican Church in Northern Argentina takes place in San Andres (Potrillo)from 15 to 17 July. San Andres is one of the places where the work started. Many folk from the churches in the whole area and some from more distant places will be coming, including people from Santa Teresa and even from Mision La Paz in Salta Province.
Celebrations are also being held from 29 to 31 July in the Santa Teresa area. During August we are planning three different celebrations of this important anniversary in places including Bazan (5–7), Alto de la Sierra (19-21)and Rivadavia Banda Sur (26-28). 

We ask for your prayers for these events as they involve a lot of travelling for people with the risk of accidents. Please ask for safety and for everything to go well. These celebrations are really encouraging for everyone – we not only look back with joy and encouragement to our beginnings, but also forward with hope to the future. We have many challenges to face, both for older people but also for our youngsters. Many of us remember, with tears in our eyes, the beginning of mission work the different places.

That’s all for the moment – I will write to tell you about the Youth Camp and the other events taking place in celebration of our Centenary.

With greetings to all and that God will continue to bless you abundantly.

René Pereira
Email address: renemarina|@salnet.com.ar 
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